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From: Mary L. Carns <mcarns@tcl.edu>

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 1:40 PM

To: Mary L. Carns

Subject: TCL's 2016 Oyster(less) Roast, this Saturday, October 15

Please join TCL and our special guests, South Carolina State Representative Shannon Erickson and the 

county’s first responders, for the College’s 2016 oyster(less) oyster roast – Oysters, BBQ and Friends 

by the Bay. 

 

The Technical College of the Lowcountry is stepping up and recognizing that the Lowcountry is 

standing strong thanks to the tireless work of the county’s first responders and emergency 

management personnel. In appreciation of their tireless and selfless work to maintain safety and help 

rebuild Beaufort, the faculty and staff of the Technical College of the Lowcountry have invited all first 

responders to be guests of the college at the 2016 Oysters, BBQ and Friends by the Bay, the college’s 

annual oyster roast, this coming Saturday, October 15th, on the beautiful Beaufort campus.  

 

Join us as we celebrate our community and the people who make it strong. The event is open to all 

and tickets can be purchased at the event or online at http://www.tcl.edu/foundation/oysters. Kids 

under 10 are free. (Online ticket purchase is encouraged. Ticket quantity is limited.) 

 

Due to Hurricane Matthew, the 2016 oyster roast will be oyster-less. Instead Craig Reeves and the Sea 

Eagle team will serve up a Lowcountry BBQ with all you can eat pulled pork BBQ, potato salad, baked 

beans, southern cole slaw, corn on the cob and, rolls and buns. Pepsi will provide free water and soft 

drinks. Beer and wine will be available to purchase.  

 

The event kicks off at 6:00 PM. South Carolina State Representative Shannon Erickson will eat the 

ceremonial first oyster BBQ. 

 

Music will be provided by Chris Jones, one of Beaufort’s favorite musicians. Chris is regarded as one of 

the most talented finger style guitarists in the Lowcountry. 

 

First responders are asked to please wear their insignia, station logo or other identification so that 

they can be readily recognized and thanked. 

 

Hurricane Matthew has affected all of us. Many of us are still without power and our efforts to fully 

recover will go on for some time. Still there is much to be thankful for.  Let’s get together if we can 

and eat some oysters BBQ. 

 

Mary Lee 
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Mary Lee Carns 

Vice President for Institutional Advancement and External Relations and 

Executive Director for TCL Foundation 

Technical College of the Lowcountry 

921 Ribaut Road | PO Box 2614 

Beaufort, SC 29901-1288 

843-470-5962 office | 814-232-1229 cell 

mcarns@tcl.edu  |  www.tcl.edu 
 

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter. 

 

 


